
In The Garden

When: Sunday, June 4th at 3:00 pm

Where: The Bell Centre The Performing Arts - 6250 144 St

Please have your dancer(s) arrive ‘ recital ready’ in costume with their Hair & Make-up 
done 30 minutes prior to showtime.

To find your dancer’s show time(s) please look up their class day and time using the link 
below and then refer to the corresponding rehearsal time.

Quick Change

If your child has more than 1 dance in the show, kindly check if they are on our quick 
change list for instructions. If not on quick change but still has more than 1 dance, be 
sure to bring their other costume/costumes in a garment bag and clearly labeled. We 
will assist with ALL changes.

Drop off and Pick up Procedure

All Orchid class students will get dropped off at the North Entrance and will remain in 
the backstage dressing room area for the duration of the show.
All Pearl class students will get dropped off in the small gym, located to the far right of 
the main lobby. * We will show you this area at dress rehearsal. *We kindly ask that 
only 1 parent drop off the student and the same parent pick up the student in order to 
avoid congestion.

****Tickets go on sale April 25th****
Purchase them online or call the box office 604-507-6355

SHOW ORDER

https://www.bellperformingartscentre.com/
https://www.panoramadance.com/files/2023/04/Hair-Make-Up-Final.pdf
https://tickets.bellperformingartscentre.com/TheatreManager/1/login&event=0
https://www.panoramadance.com/files/2023/04/Show-Order-_-QC-Lists-22_23-In-The-Garden.pdf
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